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Pedestrian safety near construction
Many of the old hospital buildings on the Griffith Base Hospital site will 
be demolished after the new hospital is complete and operational. A new 
hospital main entry, drop-off zone and carpark will be constructed to 
complete the redevelopment project.

There will be some changes to the carpark layout, traffic flow, exit point and pedestrian access to allow for these 
works to occur. The health and safety of staff and the local community is our main priority and we are committed to 
minimising the impact of our works.

Keep safe around construction by following the below.

Follow the signage: A traffic control plan will be in place for all works occurring on the campus. Follow all 
signage to ensure you’re taking the safest and most accessible pedestrian paths.

Follow the footpath: Follow the footpath and don’t walk on the vehicle entry or exit driveways. There will 
be a pedestrian pathway made available for safe access. 

Stay outside of safety barriers: Temporary barriers such as fences and hoarding will be installed around 
all demolition and  construction sites to maintain a safe distance between the community and construction. 
Always keep clear of these zones and follow all traffic management signs.

Be aware of uneven surfaces: The re-routing of pedestrian traffic can sometimes include unpaved or 
uneven surfaces. Detours will always take the safest option available, however it is suggested to be aware 
of your surroundings. Visually impaired people should take extra precautions through this area to detect 
changes in the surface they are about to encounter.

Minimising construction impacts: The health and safety of staff and the local community is our main 
priority and we are committed to minimising the impact of our works. We endeavour to keep noise, dust 
and vibration to a minimum.

Stay up to date on the redevelopment by subscribing to our project updates. 
Visit the project website gbhredevelopment.health.nsw.gov.au for more information.  
Email HI-GBHRedev@health.nsw.gov.au with any questions.
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